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Discovery Bay

17 January 2025

Repeated Destruction of DBRC Golf Cart Parking Lot Barrier Gate

Dear Members and Guests,

Please be informed that that the barrier gate at the entrance of the DBRC Golf Cart Parking Lot was once
again destructed on 15 January 2025, shortly after recent repair. We have reported the incident to the police,
and an investigation is currently underway. We will follow up the replacement work accordingly.

Due to the recurring damage to the barrier gate, we kindly remind all users to adhere to standard procedures
while entering and exiting the parking lot.

For urgent assistance, please press the emergency button near card reader, or you may contact our Reception
at T: 2987 7381 (7:00am to 10:30pm) / 24h hotline at T: 3651 2345.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.
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